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SSD 7375 
DOC15/459252-01 

Mr Brendon Roberts 
NSW Department of Planning & Environment 
22-33 Bridge Street 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 

Dear Mr Roberts 

Request for SEARs - redevelopment of Harbourside Shopping Centre, Darling Harbour — SSD 7375 

I refer to the request for SEARs for the proposed redevelopment of the Harbourside Shopping Centre 
located at Darling Harbour, received by the Environment Protection Authority on 16th November 2015. 

Thank you for the opportunity to review the SEARs, however the EPA has no comments regarding the draft 
SEARs for this proposal. 

Yours sincerely 

PETER MORRALL 
A/ Unit Head — Metropolitan Infrastructure 
Environment Protection Authority 
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